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I fully support HB 3119. As a small business owner in Eugene, I rely on our current 

transportation sector to be able to do business in Oregon.  This bill would sustantially 

and negatively affect the transpotation industry and cause significant business 

reduction in Oregon.  As a citizen of this community, I recognize our responsibility to 

continue to evaluate green technologies and work to reduce emissions.  However, 

this regulation change is not the right path and will do far more harm than good since 

it starts forcing business owners to stop one form of transportation without offering an 

affordable or sustainable option.  This is just bad business and nearsighted folley.   


